
 

 

Health and Safety Policy 

Marine Village School will adhere to Health protocols as directed by 
Minnesota Department of Health and Human Services, as well as Hennepin & 
Washington county public health departments.  Protocols are available on site as 
well as online and will be updated as they are made available.  The staff at Marine 
Village School will have access to Hennepin County printed documents as well as 
the online versions and forms from other governmental units. 

All school policies may be found on the shared Marine Village School 
Google Drive in the Policies folder. 

Online forms from Hennepin County are available at: 

https://www.hennepin.us/residents/health-medical/infectious-diseases 

We may also consider Online Health Information for Washington County, 
available at: 

https://www.co.washington.mn.us/582/Public-Health-Services 

We may also consider online Health information at MN Department of 
Health and Human Services,  available at: 

https://www.health.state.mn.us/communities/schools/index.html 

 


